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February 17, 1994

Cindy Westra

Save the Wildlife

19625 Lake Pickett Drive
Chuluota, Florida 32820

Dear Cindy,

Just wanted to thank you for your participation in
the workshop "Birds of Prey" on Saturday February 5.

Although there were not a lot of students, I know
everyone enjoyed themselves. .

Jeanette and I would like to have another workshop
in the future. We will be in touch,

Thank you again.
Sincerely,

Wéﬂ%ﬁm

Ann Spalding
Education Coordinator

231 West Packwood Avenue
Maitland, Florida 32751-5596
(407) 539-2181



